
 

             

 
 

 
 
OPERATIONAL UPDATE: 
 

 
Friday, 20 March 2020 
 

In this unprecedented period in our lives; Altrad Belle is pro-actively doing all that it can to 

manage the potential effect that the Covid-19 outbreak could bring to its British manufacturing 

facilities at its SHEEN factory in Derbyshire UK 

Like everybody we are treating the situation extremely seriously and following all the 

governments guidelines to ensure the safety of our staff; customers and suppliers whilst 

continuing to function as normal as possible 

Our external sales team are now working remotely from home to protect both them and you our 

customers; as are a selective number of our internal sales team. 

Our dedicated carriers are not reporting any significant disruption to deliveries and through 

contingency planning we currently have minimal disruption to our manufacturing and stock 

levels 

We will continue to stay vigilant as we look to minimise any disruption to our trading partnership; 
and thank you for your patience and understanding in what is a difficult period for us all 
 
For the latest company updates and developments relating to Covid-19 please check out our 
website : www.altrad-belle.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Ray Neilson 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 


